
City of San Marcos
Notice for Potential Quorum of the City Council &

Planning and Zoning Commission
Public Information Session for PSA-18-01/ZC-18-01

Thursday, March 22, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.
1910 Room at the Price Center

222 W San Antonio Street

Notice of Potential Quorum:

Members of the City Council may be in attendance for a Public Information 
Session for PSA-18-01/ZC-18-01.  This meeting will be held in the 1910 
Room at the Price Center located at 222 W San Antonio Street.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council or Planning 
and Zoning Commission, but this notice is being posted in compliance with 
the Texas Open Meetings Act in the event any city business is discussed.

No action can be taken by the City Council during this meeting.

POSTED March 19, 2018 at 4:40 p.m.

Jamie Lee Case
City Clerk




